
Church of Divine Mercy, Lucan South - Parish Notices - Sunday 24th December 2023 

                      Parish Office: 01-4572900     Email: lucansouthparish@gmail.com     Website: www.lucansouthparish.net    Parish Priest: Fr. Aidan Kieran 

Masses 4th Sunday in Advent 

Saturday 23rd  6.00pm 

Sunday 24th        10.30am, 12 noon 

Christmas Masses 

Sunday 24th  5.00pm, 8.00pm 

Monday 25th  10.30am, 12 Noon 

After Christmas Day 

Tues 26th - Fri 29th 10.00am 

Sat 30th   10.00am, 6.00pm 

Sun 31st   10.30am, 12 Noon 

January 2024 

Mon 1st - Weds 3rd   10.00am 

Thurs 4th   10.00am, 7.30pm 

Fri 5th   10.00am 

Feast of the Epiphany: January 6th 

Fri 5th   7.30pm 

Saturday 6th  10.00am, 12.30 and 6.00pm 

Feast of the Lord’s Baptism 

Sunday 7th   10.30am, 12 Noon  

St. Vincent de Paul Contact Information 

In these times of rising prices, if you wish to receive 

assistance from the St. Vincent De Paul Society:  

SVP Dublin Office: 01-8550022                 www.svp.ie 

Divine Mercy Food Bank 

Divine Mercy Food Bank will re-open on Monday 

8th January from 11.00am - 12 Noon. 

Donations of non-perishable food items can be left 

in the green containers inside the doors of the 

church. The food bank team are requesting 

donations of food at this time. Perhaps you might 

consider donating: Breakfast Cereal/Porridge, Box 

of Tea Bags/Jar of Coffee, Tinned Peas, Tinned Rice, 

Soup, Tinned FishPasta/Rice. 

Faith Formation Classes for the Young 

Classes will be closed from December 16, 2023 

and  will resume on January 13 2024 at 4.45pm 

Bingo 

Bingo will resume after Christmas on Jan 10th. 

Pilgrim Statue of Our Lady 

Parishioners are welcome to host the pilgrim 

statue of Our Lady in their home for a week, and 

pray the rosary in front of the Pilgrim Statue every 

day. Contact the Parish Office or Deacon Norvil to 

book the statue. 

Masses for Christmas Day 

Sunday 24th December 

 5.00pm Family Mass 

 8.00pm Choir Mass 

Monday 25th December 

 10.30am and 12 Noon 

Confessions 

Sat Dec 23rd After 6.00pm Mass 

Sun 24th Dec After 10.30am Mass 

   And  1.00 - 2.00pm 

Diocesan Camino for Young People 

The Diocesan Youth Ministry Office is organising a 

Camino to Santiago de Compostella for young 

people in June 2024. Enquiries to Fr Aidan or 

Deacon Norvil. 

Happy Christmas to All Parishioners 

I want to wish all parishioners a very Happy 

Christmas and all the blessings of the Christmas 

Season. 

I want to thank everyone who works so hard in the 

ministries of our parish, in the Sacristy, the Church, 

the Food Bank and the Parish Office. 

The great highlight of 2023 was the ordination of 

Norvil as a Permanent Deacon. I want to thank 

Norvil for his work and his influence in the parish. 

I want to thank parishioners for your participation 

in the spiritual and pastoral life of the parish. It’s a 

beautiful thing to see so many turn up for the 

events we hold in the parish. I also want to thank 

you for your financial support of the parish, 

allowing us to keep the lights and the heating on. 

Happy Christmas to you all from Fr Aidan 


